BUCKINGHAM PALACE

The Lord McKenzie of Luton,
President,
The Royal Society for the Prevention of Accidents.

Please convey my warm thanks to the Trustees, Staff, Volunteers and
Members of the Royal Society for the Prevention of Accidents for their loyal
greetings sent on the occasion of their 2015 Occupational Health and Safety
Awards.

As your Patron, I was interested to be reminded of the history and
purpose of the Awards and send my congratulations to all those whose

achievements are being recognised this year.

ELIZABETH R.

31st March, 2015.



